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Improvements coming to the Canadian Automotive Museum in 2017
Oshawa, ON – On Thursday, local MPP Jennifer French met with staff and volunteers at the Canadian Automotive Museum (CAM) to officially congratulate them on receiving a five-month, $72,000 Ontario150 Community Capital Program grant. Representing the Ontario Trillium Foundation, which is administering this initiative, at the event was Tricia Gazarek, a volunteer with the Foundation’s local Grant Review Team. In addition to this grant, the Museum also received funds from the Canada 150 Infrastructure Program, bringing the combined funding to $189,500 in government funds being committed to museum improvements as part of Canada’s 150th commemoration

“Canada knows Oshawa for its automotive legacy. Oshawa is proud of its part in Canada’s automotive story and future. Our community celebrates this history at the Canadian Automotive Museum, where its permanent collection, research library and passion for history serve to invite the community and Canada to share in our story. This renovation will put a fresh face on a favourite community gem.” – Jennifer French, MPP for Oshawa
The funding will be used to assist with the costs of exterior façade improvements and to install a new HVAC system which will make room temperatures more comfortable and help preserve the Museum’s internationally significant automobile collection. 
“This is the largest capital project the museum has undertaken in over 35 years,” said Executive Director Alexander Gates. “The goal is to make the museum into a truly world class institution that reflects the importance of the collection.” 
In addition to the capital projects, the museum will also be developing new exhibits and programs including a downtown Oshawa automotive heritage tour, for this summer.   
CAM opened in 1963 and maintains over 75 vehicles that tell the story of the automobile in Canada and abroad. Located in downtown Oshawa, the collection is housed in a former 1920s auto dealership building. The Museum is open year-round, Monday to Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and Saturday and Sunday 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. For more information visit www.CanadianAutomotiveMuseum.com 
Administered by the Ontario Trillium Foundation, which is an agency of the Government of Ontario, Ontario150 Community Capital Program grants will help non-profit organizations, municipalities and Indigenous communities to renovate, repair and retrofit existing community and cultural infrastructure. The one-time, Ontario150 grant has been designed to help honour Ontario’s past, showcase the present and inspire future generations.
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